
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Sunday 1st March 2020 
Lent 1 

TODAY’S HYMNS 
 

Gathering: 18 All I once held dear 
Introit: 190 Forty days and forty nights 
Offertory: 626 Take up thy cross 

Comm.1: SP53 O God, you search me and you 
  know me 

Comm. 2: 923 Bless the Lord, my soul 
Recessional: 572 Praise to the Holiest in the height 
 

 

 

The sick and those in need of 
prayer 
 

(Tue) David Fox, Fred Hill, Neil Sands, Jenny 
 

(Wed) Monica, Peter Roberts, Anne White 
  
(Thu) Chloe Green, Peter, Joan King 
 

(Fri) Helena, Ken Makin, Joyce Carter 
 

(Sat) Barbara and Gordon Murray, Emma 
 
 
 

The Departed 
 

For those who have died recently 

 
Maureen Harris, Fr John Clark, Fr Brian Saunders 
Fr Colin Taylor 
  

and Anniversaries which fall at about this time 

 

 

Welcome to our Worship 
 
 
 
 

‘Worship the Lord your God and serve only him!’ 

WEEKDAY SERVICES 
 

 
 

 

Wednesday 
Morning Prayer 
Feria 
Quiet Service 

9.15am 
10am 
7.30pm 

Friday Feria 10am 

Sunday Parish Eucharist 
Lent 2 10.00am 

 
 

www.stwilfrids.org 

NOTICES 
 
Lent Reflection Service this evening at 5pm in Church. 
Everyone welcome. 
 

Quiet Service. This month’s Quiet Service will take place on 
Wednesday (4th March) at 7.30pm. 
 

Lent Course. This will take place on a Tuesday at 2pm and 
7.30pm (although the evening session will not take place this 
week, 3rd March, due to Deanery Synod meeting at St 
Wilfrid’s). Please sign up on the list at the back of Church if 
you are planning on coming along. Depending on numbers, 
we will be meeting in the Committee Room of the Hall. 
 

World Day of Prayer Service—Friday 6th March at St 
Richard’s RC Church, Cawley Road, Chichester, PO19 1XB. 
1.00pm Soup Lunch, 2.00pm Service. Theme: Rise! Take your 
mat and walk; praying with Zimbabwe, everybody welcome. 
 

Spring Fayre - Saturday 28th March from 2pm-4pm. Our 
Spring Fayre is now only a few weeks away so over the 
course of the next few Sundays we would be very grateful to 
receive any items of good quality or vintage bric a brac, books, 
unwanted gift items and raffle prizes. 
 

We would also especially like items for the Easter/Spring 
Tombola ranging from Easter Bunnies to Chocolate Easter 
Eggs, tea time items like napkins and biscuits and anything 
else you may see on your shopping trips that you think would 
be suitable.  This stall is always very popular and it would be 
great to make it bigger and better than ever before. 
 

We hope to have a handmade craft stall so if you have 
anything that may be suitable please let us know.  Nearer the 
time we will be asking for donations of cakes for the cake stall. 
 

Posters are available today, please come and collect one if 
you can display it for us.  If you can help on one of the stalls 
please also let Sarah or Jo know. 
 

Fr. Neil’s final Sunday will be 29th March, and will be 
followed by a shared lunch. If you will be coming along, please 
sign up on the list at the back of Church and indicate what you 

will be bringing to share. Thank you. 
 
Easter Lilies. If you would like to make a contribution (of £1 
per name) to have a loved one remembered in Church at 
Easter, please see Georgina by Palm Sunday (5th April). 
Monies raised go towards the cost of the Easter Lilies and 
other flowers used in the Church during the year. 
 

Coronavirus. While it is our faith that the sacraments are 
means of grace and not of sickness, they are physically 
ministered and we take physical care of ourselves in the 
process and pray for those who are ill. In light of this, the 
Priest and Deacon, with the Eucharistic Ministers will wash 
their hands before the Preparation of the Table and the 
Eucharistic Prayer. Also, please do not intinct (dip the bread 
into the wine) when you receive communion. 


